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 TO:  Burnett County 4-H members and families 
 
FROM: Beth Rank, Burnett County Positive Youth Development Extension Educator  
 
DATE:  June 26, 2020 
 
RE:  Project Achievement Opportunities 
 

Although this year is filled with many unexpected twists and turns there are still many ways 
that you can show growth and achievement in your 4-H projects even if the fair has been 
cancelled and we weren’t able to hold the cultural arts festival like we normally do.  

All Record Books will still be due to your club leaders in late August or early September (check 
with them for a specific date). In order to achieve in your projects, you must publicly exhibit 
something for each project you are enrolled in.  

Opportunities to demonstrate project growth include:  

 Completing a project demonstration at a virtual or in person 4-H club meeting or zoom-
based countywide project explosion to be offered this summer 

 Displaying a poster or photo exhibit at an area business (similar to how we promote 4-H 
during national 4-H week). For this option, please include the following:   

o A picture of you 
o A short paragraph about who you are, what club you belong to, and how many 

years you’ve been in 4-H  
o A paragraph explaining why you are displaying this poster or photo(s) 
o A paragraph explaining why you are enrolled in this project  
o A paragraph explaining what you’ve learned this year and what you hope they 

will learn from this poster or photo(s).   

 Recording a Facebook Live, YouTube, or Zoom video recording and post it on social 
media. For this option, please share the following:  

o Your name (last name is optional) and 4-H club 
o Years in this project, why you enjoy the project 
o What you learned this year 
o What you want your audience to learn from your video.   

 Creating some other public display to share what you learned in your projects during 
this 4-H year. Please share your creative ideas with Beth so she can pass them on to 
other 4-Hers. We want to make sure everyone has an opportunity to share and show 
their project growth during this unusual, unpredictable, and unprecedented year.   
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